
 

 

 

Ms. Imelda Hurley, CEO, 

Coillte, 

Dublin Road, 

Newtownmountkennedy, 

Co. Wicklow, 

A63 DN25 

 

 

5th July,  2023 

 

Our Ref: FC/June2.23.Item7 

 

 

Dear Ms. Hurley, 

 

At a recent meeting of Cork County Council, the Members resolved as follows: - 

“That Cork County Council write to the HSE and Coillte to request a campaign to raise 

awareness of the possibility of contracting lyme disease at parks and walkways and to 

circulate correspondence to all other local authorities. It was also agreed that a copy of this 

letter would be circulated to all Local Authorities”. 

 

I would be obliged if you would consider the above matter and let me have your response in 

due course. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

      

MAIREAD LUCEY 

SENIOR EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 

 

CC: Brendan Gloster, CEO, HSE 


